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Happy Easter! 
We had a great Easter Pause 
Day yesterday, exploring the 
different parts of the Easter 
story to gain a better 
understanding of them and 
what Easter means for us 
today. Pre-school children 
made their own palm leaves 
and used them to act out a 
Palm Sunday parade – I can just 
spot a donkey coming through! 
They constructed crosses of 
different sizes and enjoyed 
smelling, and tasting, hot cross 
buns – in fact everyone in 
school had a piece of hot cross 
bun. Reception children waved 
their palm leaves whilst singing 
‘Sing Hosanna’ and they 
worked together to make an 
Easter garden. 
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Year 2 made hot cross bun prayers and 
they described how different parts of 
the Easter story made them feel. They 
also made cards and Easter baskets. 
Year 3 used natural materials to make 
crosses – 2D and 3D! 

 



  

 
Year 4 made beautiful 
artwork representing 
forgiveness. Year 5 used 
the story circle technique 
to discuss the Easter story 
and thought about which 
part of the story was the 
most important. They also 
studied a piece of artwork 
by John Reilly and created 
their own piece of 
abstract art. 
Year 6 also studied Easter 
art.   

 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

           

 

Well Done EYFS! 

 
As a reward for their recent litter picking in our local 

community Oak and Willow class received an Easter 

egg each from Chorley police! Well done children – 

what a lovely treat for your hard work. And many 

thanks to the PSCO who delivered them all. 

 

      

Online Safety 
Last week we received the renewal of our National Online 

Safety Certified School status. As parents and carers there is 

a wealth of information to help you protect your children online 

– visit our website for more details. 

Well done to the first three parents/carers to complete your 

online training – you have all received an Easter Egg as your 

prize today. Enjoy! 



 
 

 
Join our PTFA 

The contribution of our PTFA (Parent, teacher and 
friends Association) is hugely important to school. 
Our school family is made up of every child and 
adult in school and also the members of every 
child’s home and family. It is great to enjoy events 
together, shape the way our school and community 
develops, and of course to have fun whilst we raise 
funds to equip our school to provide the best 
learning environment we can. 

We would love more people to get involved in our 
PTFA – there are lots of ways to contribute: Sharing 
your ideas, helping with events and joining the 
team. Get in touch to find out more or to join: 
ptfa@clayton-le-woods.lancs.sch.uk 

Our PTFA have organised a great competition to show 
off your creativity. 

Decorate a Hard Boiled Egg Competition 

 

Please take a picture of your child’s entry, and 

send to the email address below, along with name 

and class, as each class will have its own prize. 

Entry £1 payable on ParentPay please 

 

Entry date has been extended until after 

the holiday!  

Please send all entries to ptfa@clayton-le-

woods.lancs.sch.uk 

How will you decorate yours?  

      



      

                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children in Self-isolation 
 

Should your child have to self-isolate, 
home learning activities will be activated 

on OneNote and Teams. 
 

Junior Toast 

Toast will be on sale from Monday at 

£1.00 for the week, payable on 

Parent Pay. 

 
 

Dinner Money and Care Club 
Please ensure you are keeping up to date 

with dinner payments 
Please pay the week they take the lunch.  

Dinners are £2.30 per day.   
Method of payment is by Parent Pay 

 
We still have a number of children with 

outstanding Care Club fees, if you pay for 
Care Club via Parent Pay or cash, any 

outstanding debts need to be cleared as 
soon as possible. 

 
 
 

Sports Club – Change of days 
After the Easter break Sports Club will 
commence on the first week back on the 
following days: 

Monday Year 6 

Tuesday Year 4 and Year 1 
Wednesday Year 5 

Thursday Year 3 and Year 2 
We still have some spaces, in all year 
groups. The children are kept in the same 
class bubbles as they are in the daytime 
so safety measures can be maintained. 
Please use Parent pay to book and pay 
for a place. 

 

 

 

Care Club 
Before and After school club is now fully up 
and running. We have spaces available for all 
year groups. Available from:  
7:50 Monday to Friday and until 5:30 
Monday to Friday at a cost of £4 per hour.  
Book a space at: 

careclub@clayton-le-woods.lancs.sch.uk 

 
 
 

 


